
NETHER WALLOP PARISH COUNCIL 
CLERK’S REPORT 

 

May 11th 2020 

1. Defib training has been postponed until it can be held safely after the lockdown is 
relaxed. 

 

2. The estimate for the Bus Shelter repair is £316.84. Work has not yet been carried 
out. 

 

3. HCC have replied to request for updates on highways issues that have been 
reported. The response to the parking issue in Five Bells Lane has been publicised on 
the website. 

 

4. Police Commissioner has replied favourably to our grant application for £200 to run 
Zoom meetings for a year. I have yet to fill in the acceptance forms. 

 

5. An application for a business Grant for the Playing Fields has been sent to TVBC. No 
news yet. 
 

6. Applications to add Cllrs Whitaker and Sangster to the authorised signatories list at 
Unity Trust Bank have been made. 
 

 


